
Seller Tips & Reminders: 

 

1. Tagging: 

The sale will be LOCKED Monday, April 16 at 8 P.M..  (Drop off ends at this time, so this really 

should not affect anyone.)  This means you will not be able to enter any new items to the sale or 

make changes to any of your tags.  

 

Additional Notes on Tagging: Clothing should be hanging with the hanger pointing left (like a 

question mark).  Tags should be placed on the left side of the item so it is visible when hanging. 

  

2. As a Consignor you have an early shopping time on Tuesday, April 17. We will open the 

doors for our wonderful consignors at 9:00 a.m.  Additionally, you have early access to our Half 

Price Sale from Friday, April 20, from 5:00-7:00. 

  

3. If you are a "Double Shift" Volunteer your shopping time begins at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday 

(April 17). "Single Shift" Volunteer presale begins at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday (April 17). Yay 

Volunteers!!! If you haven't signed up to volunteer there are still spots available. Remember 

single shift volunteers receive 65% commission and double shift volunteer receive 70% 

commission!!!  

  

4. If you have an extra laundry basket or oversized tote bring it to shop!!! This will help you 

when trying to carry all of your goodies! 

  

5. Drop-Off Days and Times: Sunday from 2-7 P.M. and Monday from 9 a.m. - 8 p.m. We 

cannot accept ANY items after 8 P.M. on Monday. Thank you for your help and timeliness! 

  

6. Pick-Up: If you do NOT wish to donate your items you must pick them up on Sunday (April 

22) from 2:00 - 6:00 P.M. or Monday (April 23) from 9:00 - 2:00.  If you do not pick up your items 

by 2 P.M., they WILL be donated. We do not have a place to store leftover items. Thank you, in 

advance, for your help with this.   

  

7. No Strollers Please: We are asking that you please not bring strollers to shop on presale 

day. We are truly sorry, but we just don't have the space for strollers and shoppers to maneuver 

all at once. You will be asked to leave your stroller outside the door if you enter to shop with 

one. Sorry for any inconvenience and thank you for understanding!  

  

8. Toys & Play: Children are always welcome in the store. Please be mindful of your children 

as you shop....they are in your care! Children will NOT be allowed to play with ANY of the toys 

on the sale floor!!! We are setting up an area with our personal toys where children can play. 

However, there will NOT be anyone on "duty" to monitor your child's play; this is the 

parents/guardians responsibility!  

Please do not be offended, but you will be reminded if your child is playing, unwrapping, 

untagging, moving, and/or touching any of the toys for sale! 

  



9. Please Advertise!  The best way for us to get shoppers in the door is for our Sellers to 

promote the sale.  Please share our Facebook and Instagram posts, tag your friends (especially 

those new moms!) with links to our website (www.lollipoplanemarket.com) and let everyone 

know about the great buys they can get at LPL!  The more you share, the more you sell! 

  

10.  Last but not least......get ready to shop and make some money!  Thank you in advance for 

your support and enthusiasm for Lollipop Lane! 

 

http://www.lollipoplanemarket.com/

